
   
 

     

 
 
 
 

 
 
Proposed board of directors for Lundbergs 
 
 
The principal owners of L E Lundbergföretagen AB have informed the company 
that they intend to propose following election of the board to the Annual General Meeting 
on April 10, 2024. 
 
It is proposed that Carl Bennet, Louise Lindh, Fredrik Lundberg, Katarina Martinson, Sten 
Peterson, Lars Pettersson, Sofia Frändberg, Krister Mattsson and Bo Selling be re-elected as 
Board members. It is proposed that Bo Selling be re-elected Chairman of the Board. 
 
Remaining proposals to the Annual General Meeting on April 10, 2024 will be presented in 
the invitation. 
 
Stockholm January 29, 2024 
L E Lundbergföretagen AB 
 
 
 
Any questions will be answered by CEO Fredrik Lundberg, phone: +46 8 463 06 15 
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